Calling All Parents: Supporting Children’s Development from Birth to School Readiness
The mission of the Massachusetts Department of Early Education and Care is to provide the foundation that supports all children in their development as lifelong learners and contributing members of the community, and to support families in their essential work as parents and caregivers.
The Department recognizes the importance of connections between family, community and the education system in order to support children’s school readiness and ongoing academic success.
Parents play an integral role in shaping the policies, programs and practices that are designed and supported by the Department of Early Education and Care (EEC). 

Please join Sherri Killins, the Commissioner of the Massachusetts Department of Early Education and Care to:

· Learn about the Massachusetts Early Learning Plan, a proposal that was recently funded by the federal government and is a blueprint for Massachusetts to take its early learning and development efforts to the next level, and 
· Share your perspective about the Department’s investment in community based early education and care programs and initiatives that are designed to support you in your role as your child’s first teacher.
Please RSVP to the EEC staff member listed below. If responding by email, please include the location for the meeting you will be attending, your name, address, phone number and email address.
January 11, 2012, 6-8 p.m.

Thomas Crane Public Library 

40 Washington Street
Quincy, MA 02169

EEC Staff Contact:  Gail DeRiggi, 617-988-7813
 eecfs@massmail.state.ma.us
